
TOWN OF TWO RIVERS 

Notice of Town Board Meeting Attendance 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board will be 

attending an information gathering meeting with the 

Town of Two Rivers Firefighters. There will be no action 

taken at this meeting. 

Meeting will be held Tuesday, March 25 at 5pm at Town of 

Two Rivers Town Hall/Fire Department 6525 County Rd. B, 

Two Rivers, WI. 

Dated this 22nd day of March, 2025. Posted at Noon. 

 

Bonnie Timm, Clerk/Treasurer 

  

 


